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Do you have questions, concerns, or just need

someone to listen? CAPS is committed to

helping students meet their full personal,

academic, and career potential. Services are

available to help students increase their

understanding of personal issues, address

mental and behavioral health problems, and

make positive changes in their lives.

Student of the Week:

Emily Jenkins

Mary Church Terrell (1863-1954) was a true
pioneer for African American women. As the

daughter of former slaves-turned-small-business-

owners, she was one of the first Black women to
earn a bachelor’s degree, the first black woman

appointed to a school board, and the first African
American admitted to the Washington DC Branch

of the American Association of University Women.

Weekly Events
2/10/2020
10 am 
Art exhibitions in the Gallery- Fine Arts Bldg. 169 
1 pm

Career Spot Drop- Ins- Lockheed Martin Career 
Development Center

6:30 pm
Mind & Meditation- Maverick Activities Center, 102B

2/11/2020
12 pm

Taco Tuesday with RVSP- Carlisle Suite, University Center
7:30 pm
Maverick Speaker Series: Common- College Park Center

2/12/2020
12 pm
Maverick Conversation: Black Culture- Carlisle Suite, 
University Center

12 pm
Tail Waggin Days- 6th floor Central Library Parlor

6 pm
Interview Workshop for Graduate Students- Online (Visit 
events.uta.edu for more information)

2/13/2020
12:30 pm
Black Hair-i-tage: Lunch Panel- Library Atrium, Central 
Library

7 pm
Romancing the Stars- UTA Planetarium

2/14/2020
2 pm

Dallas Mavericks Invitational Wheelchair Basketball 
Tournament- Physical Education Building

African American Pioneer of the Week: 

Mary Church Terrell

I did my undergrad at the University of 
Arkansas and I am now half-way through 
my Master of Social Work. I’m in the direct 
practice concentration with a specialty in 
mental health and substance abuse 
accelerated mixed-mode cohort (that was a 
mouth full!). I’m a Graduate Student 
Leader and I’m excited about the Spring 
Semester!


